Amsterdam, 6 January 2010

PRESS RELEASE

Leading insurance industry body welcomes SCOR SE
as a new member

The Chief Financial Officers of Europe’s leading insurers today announced that SCOR SE is the
latest member company to join the European Insurance CFO Forum.

At its recent meeting, SCORs application for membership to the European Insurance CFO Forum was
unanimously approved by the current member companies.

SCOR SE are IFRS reporters, headquartered in Paris and listed on the Paris Euronext. They are positioned
in the top five re-insurers in Europe and globally across their Life and P&C business. Around 55% of SCORs
premium income originates in Europe (with key operations in Paris, Cologne and Zurich), with the remainder
of the business equally split across the US and Asia.

“SCOR is already actively engaged in influencing financial reporting debates in Europe and their addition to
the European Insurance CFO Forum provides fresh views and further balance to the debates between the
current primary insurer and re-insurer member companies.” Dieter Wemmer the Chief Financial Officer of
Zurich Financial Services and the Chairman of the European Insurance CFO Forum said today.

“SCOR’s executive committee is committed to being an active member of the European Insurance CFO
Forum. We believe that we have the resources, experience and expertise to actively participate in the Forum
and its working groups and together more effectively influence the development of accounting standards and
regulatory requirements being established for our industry.” Paolo De Martin the Chief Financial Officer of
SCOR SE said today.



